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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Covid Update. 

Cases in the community continue to rise. Currently both James and Emma are both off after testing positive and we wish them both 
a speedy recovery. Currently there are no mandatory restrictions in place. There are a number of upcoming school events. If you 

have access to Lateral Flow Tests, we would appreciate if you could test before attending any of these events in order to protect, 
children, staff and other parents. These results do not need to be reported to the school. You are also welcome to wear a mask but 

this is not  mandatory. 

Easter Dates. 
Please be aware of the forthcoming dates as we enter the final week of term. These may have changed from previous dates sent 
out. 

Friday 25th March 3-4pm 
Gallery of Hope: Artwork from the children to be displayed in the hall for  parents to view in aid of Ukraine. All parents 
are welcome. No unaccompanied children. 
 
Saturday 26th March-Hadley Street Sale. 
The weather forecast for this Saturday is sunny and so a group of residents on Hadley Street (near Talacre) is organising a jumble 
and bake sale on their street in support of Ukraine. All proceeds will go to the charity amc.ukr.fr  which has been helping their 
family members and friends with medical support in Kiev since the beginning of the war. The sale will start at 4:30 pm, in  
Hadley street NW1 8SS. Please spread the word and please do come on the day! 
 
Monday 28th March-9:30am 
Wider Opps concert for Chestnut Class (Year 5) parents in the hall. 
 
Tuesday 29th March-Eggmobiles and KS2 Easter Bonnet Parade. 
Eggmobiles are being made in school as part of a whole school DT project. Easter Bonnets to be made at home. 
 
Eggmobiles Session 1: 9.15 – 10.15  
Willow, Acorns, Cedar and Chestnut 
 
Eggmobiles Session 2: 10.15 – 11.15 
Sycamore, Ash, Reception and Beech 

1.30pm: KS2-Cedar, Sycamore, Chestnut, Beech in the hall for the Hat Parade 
Parents are welcome to attend. 
 
Wednesday 30th March (Please note change) 
1:30pm: EYFS & KS1- Acorns, Oak, Ash and Willow in hall for Hat Parade. 
Parents are welcome to attend. 
 
Thursday 31st March-9:30am. All Parents welcome 
Easter Service at St Benets Church 
Reception to Year 6 
Friday 1st April 
1:15 children break up for Easter Holidays 
Children return on Tuesday the 19th April.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a well deserved Easter holiday and to thank all of your for your patience,    
support and understanding after a very challenging Spring term. I am sure you will join me in thanking all of the amazing staff 
who have worked so hard under very difficult circumstances. 
 
Best wishes, 
Grant Jacobson 
Deputy Headteacher 

http://amc.ukr.fr

